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February 14, 2025 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

This letter is to inform you that the district has conducted water sampling and lead testing over the 
past several weeks.  

Samples were taken from nearly 200 locations across the district, which includes any and all 
sources of potable water. The threshold for acceptable lead levels is 5 parts per billion. Any 
locations where samples initially tested at or above the threshold were addressed immediately 
by taking the source offline and/or proper signage. 

Please be advised that the district will implement a remediation plan and conduct follow-up testing 
in the coming weeks. 

Sincerely, 

Beth McCoy  

Superintendent of Schools 
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